MINUTES OF THE IHSA OFFICIALS ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
November 28, 2022 

The IHSA Officials Advisory Committee met virtually, on Monday, November 28, 2022, beginning at 7:00 pm. Committee members present were Patricia Flesher, Waukegan; Scott Maupin, Wilmington; Michael Mitchell, Palatine; Donna Mobley, Maywood; Douglas Neufeldt, Roselle; Summer Riordan, Palatine; and Kurt Gibson, Associate Executive Director, IHSA. 

Committee members unable to attend were: Mark DiMarzio, Springfield; Doug Elledge, New Canton; Lance Emery, Mokena; Scott Hagel, Wauconda; Michael Hurckes, Ringwood; Rick Karhliker, Springfield; Kelley Lucas, Mt. Zion; Jay Miller, Centralia; Pat Nolan, Elmwood Park; Benny Phillips, Decatur; Noreen Rodriguez, Arlington Heights; and Connie Scott; Winnebago.

Recommendations
None brought forward

Items of Discussion
1. The committee discussed its plans to survey all licensed officials in early 2023. At the committee’s September 2022 meeting, the committee discussed taking on this first-ever such task to get some feedback on a variety of topics pertinent to officiating in Illinois.  The committee discussed making the survey available to officials in the IHSA Officials Center as soon as February 1, 2023.  The survey will likely be broken down into two parts. The first part will focus on general officiating topics, while a shorter, second part will focus on matters specific to sport-related matters.  Committee members will work on drafting questions for the sport-specific portion of the survey. 





